The SCAR Directors are looking for someone to provide short-term contractual support to the SCAR Executive Director (3-6 months)

while they are making a phased return to full time working following a period of medical leave. Tasks may vary depending on skills

and experience but are expected to comprise largely of delivery of key elements of the SCAR Delegates’ Meeting in September.

All interested colleagues with experience of project management, event management with an online component, and an
understanding of SCAR’s activities and operations are encouraged to get in touch. Deliverables could vary from administrative tasks

through to strategic advice, depending on the experience of the candidate. Remuneration will depend on skills and experience.

The work will be part-time (up to 2.5 days a week) with flexibility over working hours, although there will need to be some overlap

with core business hours in the UK. Interested colleagues should mail info@scar.org.

For more information please contact the Executive Director (chandrika@scar.org) or Executive Officer (eoghan@scar.org).



